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Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s), 

 

 

The month of January will be ‘Taking Care’ month in our school. Each class will be using the 

Warwickshire Safeguarding Children’s Board ‘Taking Care’ Programme which aims to teach 

children about feeling safe and building networks of support they can use if they don’t feel safe.  

 

We will be talking about using safe language, how our body lets us know if we are not feeling 

safe, safe and unsafe secrets, the importance of children learning the scientific names of their body 

parts and building a safe support network to talk with. 

 

Your child will be bringing home two booklets which will give you more information about the 

programme which we use every year. These are intended for adults to read for their own 

information.  

 

Please do not hesitate to speak to me should you have any concerns or questions about the 

programme. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs E Snell 

PSHE Coordinator 

     

 

 

 
 

Acting Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 
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